
Attachment D 

Effective May 1, 2017, the SD Public Utilities Commission 

approved NorthWestern's revised Energy Efficiency 

Adjustment (EEA} rate. This change affects all SD retail 

customers. A residential electric customer using 750 

kWh/month will see a decrease of $0.75 per month or 

$0.001 per kWh. A residential natural gas customer using 45 

therms/month will see an increase of $0.68 per month or 

$0.0151 per therm. This rate allows NorthWestern to 

collect/refund the remaining costs of its EEA Program. On 

June 1, 2017, EEA rates will be set to $0.00. You may see EEA 

charges or credits on your June bill due to the timing of your 

meter read. 
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